
I am writing in support of a ban on chemical inhalants, projectiles and sound devices by law enforcement. Living in Portland I have 
directly seen the damage that is caused by allowing LE to use weapons that are banned by the Geneva Convention. We don't even 
know all of the long term health effects of repeatedly gassing people including children. We also don't know the long term effects to 
the soil and rivers. Impact projectiles can and have caused long term and permanent damage including brain injuries and loss of 
vision. Sound devices cause short and long term hearing damage along with PTSD. I truly hope we can ban these weapons and 
stop torturing and harming the people who live in this state.


